
 

 

 

 

 

 
June, 2011 

Celebrating Graduation! 

 
 

 

The Doctor of Ministry program had a strong 
representation in the spring commencement 
ceremonies on the Andrews campus! In 

addition to the degrees conferred for the 26 
members of the South Africa-Indian Ocean 
Division cohort, over 20 persons 
participated in the on-campus celebrations 

or graduated in absentia. 

 

Meet Some of the Graduates 
Terry and Linda Tsui, from Hong Kong, 
took the DMin journey together as a 
husband-wife ministry team. They chose to 

join an in-ministry cohort for the Evangelism 
and Church Growth concentration, traveling 

to the United States each year to participate 
in intensives with their cohort. Terry serves 
in several capacities with the Chinese Union 
Mission, while Linda is a pastor in the Hong 
Kong/Macau Conference.  

 
Immediately following graduation, both took 
advantage of the benefit offered to DMin 
alumni by participating as guests in a 
Spiritual & Theological Foundations intensive. 
They plan to return in July for another 
intensive with a Preaching cohort. They find 

this guest participation helps to polish their 
knowledge and skills for their work 
responsibilities. 
 

 
 

Terry and Linda Tsui 

 
Before his arrival at the Andrews campus, 

Lalmuansanga Chawngthu was an 
evangelist for the Mizoram Conference in 
northeast India. As a youth, it was his dream 
to have a career in business and computer 
science, but during his undergraduate work 
at Spicer Memorial College, he felt compelled 
to change his major to theology.  

 
Pastor Chawngthu comes from the Mizo tribe, 
who even into the late 1800’s were head-
hunters and spirit-worshippers. Now, 
Mizoram is one of the fastest-growing 
mission fields in the Southern Asia Division. 
Pastor Chawngthu is the first to earn a 

doctoral degree from among Mizo Adventists. 
  
 

Ministry Magazine Writing Contest 
Ministry Magazine is hosting a writing contest for ministerial students, including prizes from 
$750 to $300. Your work can impact Adventist pastors around the world, as well as 62,000 
pastors of other Christian churches. Submission deadline June 30, 2011. For more information, 
visit http://www.ministrymagazine.org/swc. 
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